
 

Wednesday 6th July 2022 

 

Parent Questionnaire 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are currently reviewing the changes we made in how we communicate this year and would appreciate your 

time in completing this short questionnaire. 

We have a variety of ways that information is communicated to you as parents/carers of children but it is vital 

that we hear about which method is working best. 

We would very much appreciate your help so please could you complete the following online questionnaire by 

clicking on the link below:  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1wkYL6z6MrXAulpBvowxITBRc_fY2MXugFJkm7_tJ_0U/edit 

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

Aran Huseyin  

West Hampstead Assistant Head Teacher 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1wkYL6z6MrXAulpBvowxITBRc_fY2MXugFJkm7_tJ_0U/edit

